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29th April 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Following on from my previous letter, we have a couple of further opportunities to offer our Year 11 
students to help bridge the gap between school and post-16 study. 
 
Eton College 
We have enrolled on EtonX’s Future Skills Programme which is a suite of online courses providing    
7-10 hours of self-study content, covering generic skills useful for students preparing both for higher 
education and the workplace. We have been able to subscribe to one course which supports 
students with creative problem solving. We would really encourage students to take advantage of 
this opportunity if possible, as it not only showcases skills beyond examination grades, but 
completion of the course would be a strong addition to CVs, personal statements and job 
applications. 
 
Students will be able to login and access the course from Monday 4th May. Information on how to 
login is below: 
 

1. Visit the EtonX website and click Sign up. 

2. Choose Sign up with Access Code.  

3. Enter your Year 11 Access Code: NA6VIAPW 

4. Follow the on-screen instructions. Please sign up with your school email address. 

5. Congratulations! You can now get started on your course.  

6. You must have logged in by 31st July to access the course, however there is no deadline for 

course completion. 

Once you have created your account, you can always log in at https://learn.etonx.com/login to 
finish your registration and access your course. If you face any issues during sign up or have any 
questions, please email: etonxoffer@etoncollege.org.uk.   

 
World Class Schools 
If any students are keen to undertake a unique project over the summer, then the ‘World Class 
Schools Year 11 Class of 2020’ Quality Mark project may be of interest. Students can use the link 
below to access all the required information to begin their distance learning project: 
https://www.worldclass-schools.org/pdfs/Year11-project.pdf 
 
Thank you so much for transporting your son/daughter to school with their exercise books last week.  
The process worked smoothly, and our GCSE grading sessions have now started.  I have emailed this 
letter to all Year 11 students and I hope that a large number grasp these opportunities. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr Major 
Principal 
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